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Subject: Objection to proposed removal of the clause which states that no building taller than 19 storeys shall be
built in Colliers Wood
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Hello

I would like to object to this proposal.

I believe that the building of tall buildings in Colliers Wood is contrary to the look and feel
of the neighbourhood. In addition, densely populating the area further is currently not
supported by the services available to residents, for example, nurseries are over subscribed,
primary school is over subscribed, there is no secondary school and it is not possible to get
an appointment at the doctors surgery.

There is also a considerable problem with fly tipping, litter and street cleanliness.

The current tall building in Colliers Wood has been an absolute disaster.

I am fully supportive of relaxing planning generally and am fully aware that there is a
housing shortage and people need places to live, but these need to be quality homes with
sufficient supporting services.

Many thanks for your time to read my objection.

Kind regards,





